“Expanding revenue sources through economic development is difficult in Nevada because many of our communities are land locked by the federal land.  For this reason geothermal royalties are critically important to many of our counties.  In the current economic environment, cutting royalties will further hurt local communities that rely on these funds to provide important services to the public.  I will continue to work with my colleagues on both sides of aisle to ensure local governments receive their fair share of these royalties,” said Heller.    
